
 

RIVERDALE ROAD OVER TODD CREEK  
BRIDGE REHABILITATION 

 

 

Project Report: Update 5/16/2018 

Overview 
 
Adams County and Jalisco International Inc. repaired the Riverdale Road bridge over Todd Creek, which is 
located approximately ½-mile south of Colorado Highway 7 in unincorporated Adams County. Routine bridge 
inspections revealed structural deficiencies and scour erosion. This project replaced the bridge deck and 
repaired support elements including the abutments. Adams County awarded the project to Jalisco International 
Inc. in December 2017 for $787,000.  

Progress Update 

The project is now substantially complete. Riverdale Road is now open to the public.  

Lane Closures / Detours 

Riverdale Road is now open. 

 

Contact 
Kate Binning, Project Public Information Manager 
Call: 303-217-1000  
Email: riverdale.bridge@gmail.com  
Visit: http://www.adcogov.org/capital-improvement-program-cip-projects for more information and 
links to other Adams County transportation projects.  

If concerns arise that the Contractor is not resolving, please contact the Adams County construction manager 
at 720-523-6965. 
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